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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am concerned about the proposed mountain coaster for Sandia Peak.
A mountain coaster will cause increased visitor traffic, which in turn will increase pollution, harm wildlife, cause

habitat loss and dangerously increase the risk of wildfires. Our mountain ecosystem is fragile and this will cause
more harm.



